
Ridgefield Arts Council / Council Meeting Minutes – 12/5/2016 
The Ridgefield Arts Council generates attention for and collaboration between members of our vibrant arts community.  

Our mission is to inform, entertain, and inspire those who appreciate and create art in all its genres.  

 
 

A regular meeting of the Ridgefield Arts Council (the “Council”) was held December 5, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. in the 

Large Conference Room of the Ridgefield Town Hall located at 400 Main Street, Ridgefield, Connecticut.   
 

Attendees:  Hilary Aronow, Mark Meachem (sec for the meeting), Amy Casey, Alison Greeley (Treasurer), Josh 

Fischer 
Absent: Paul Gervais, Jennifer DiLaura (chair) Stephen Kane (Secretary) 

 
With the chair absent, Alison Greeley ran the meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
● Alison Greeley presented the report. There was little change from the previous month. Discussion of 

budget request to town.  
 

New Business: 
● Alison informed the committee that Jennifer will be stepping down as chair but will remain on the 

Council. A discussion of the chair’s duties followed. Alison asked for nominations. A vote was taken and 

Mark Meachem was unanimously voted as new chair.  
 

Old Business: 
● Generator: Reviewed the success of the Nov event. Was well received and a lovely location. 

● Executive Director Roundtable: Next meeting 12/9 at Guild of Artists 

● Our Artists Our Schools: No report. Jen will update us at the next meeting. 
● Behind the Scenes: We need to start to find a host site and the members reviewed a variety of 

possibilities 
 

Meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be Monday, January 9, 2017 in upstairs conference room 


